
From: Geoff Gilbert
Sent: 19 December 2007 13:29
To: Richard.VValker@bilfinger.co.uk
Cc: Scott.McFadzen@bilfinger.co.uk; flynn.michael@siemens.com; Willie Gallagher;

Matthew Crosse; Steven Bell; Alastair Richards - TEL
Subject: BBS Deal 191207
Attachments: BBS Deal 191207.doc

Richard

Further to our discusion earlier I have amended the agreement (in red italics) for the wording we agreed. We are I
believ now clear to sign up on this basis and move forward. For the avoidance of doubt please confirm this by return.

I will talk to Scott regarding the additional paving issue at the Shanwick Place tramstop.

Regards

Geoff Gilbert - Project Commercial Director

TRAM Project

tie Limited

Citypoint

65 Haymarket Terrace

Edinburgh EH12 5HD
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